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“Secure In His Arms” Psalm 27:1

Calendar of Events

Charger Headlines...
APEX Fun Run 
Wow! Thank you very much for the strong support of our 
students in the Fun Run!

GSLS Athletic Camps 
Athletic Camp forms are on our website, available in the school office, and 
attached to this newsletter. Please return the completed forms along with 
payment to the school office. The deadline for registering is Friday, May 14th.
.  
Girls/Boys Basketball   
June 7-11  Gr. 3-8   Students entering gr. 6-8  9:00am-12:00pm   
          Students entering gr. 3-5  1:00-2:30pm 

Girls Volleyball
June 14-18  Gr. 3-8   Girls entering gr. 6-8   9:00am-11:00pm 
            Girls entering gr. 3-5  10:30am-12:00 Noon 

Papa John’s Pizza Night  
Papa John’s Pizza night is Monday, April 26th at the 
Beltline location in Collinsville.  They are offering a 
special incentive for us. If we hit $550 in total sales, 
the owner will donate 30% back to GSLS! Our school 
code is SSG005. (See flyer attached for coupons.)  

Athletic Sign-ups for 2021-22 Season
Parents: at this time we plan to offer sports teams for both boys and girls in 
grades 5-8. Mr. Mayhew has surveyed the students in their classrooms to ask 
if they plan to be a part of the GSLS athletic program next school year.  If you 
would like your child to play any of the following sports, please contact Mr. 
Mayhew or the school office. It’s a great day to be a Charger!
Girls: Volleyball, Cross Country, or Basketball (gr. 5-8)
Boys: Baseball (gr. 6-8), Cross Country, or Basketball (gr. 5-8)

Teacher Highlight
Mrs. Peg Rincker graduated from Concordia, Seward in Nebraska and has 
been teaching for 30 years. She has been at Good 
Shepherd for 26 of those years. She knew she wanted 
to teach when she was in the 8th grade. Her favorite 
thing about Second grade is seeing the students enter 
needing her guidance and then throughout the year 
becoming more independent. She helps them build on 
the skills they learned in first grade such as reading. 
“I want them to know they are loved by me and more 
importantly, by their Savior!”

For more information:
gslcs.org/calendars

All School Newsletter

Saturday, April 24
- Belleville Invitational Track Meet 
@ BTHS 1:00 p.m.

Monday, April 26
- Papa John’s Pizza Night

Thursday, April 29
- Chapel 8:25 a.m. Gr. 3-8  
- Chapel 8:50 a.m. ECC-Gr. 2 

Sunday, May 2
- 3s Preschool Program-2:00 p.m.
- 4s Preschool Program-3:00 p.m.
- 1st Gr. Spring Concert-3:45 p.m.
- 2nd Gr. Spring Concert-4:45 p.m.
- Kdg. Graduation-5:45 p.m.

Monday, May 3-Wed., May 12
- Code 3 Fundraiser

Tuesday, May 4
- Gr. 5-8 Spring Concert-6:30 p.m.

Thursday, May 6
- Chapel 8:25 a.m. Gr. 3-8  
- Chapel 8:50 a.m. ECC-Gr. 2 

Friday, May 7
- GSLS “Theme T-shirt Day”

http://events.handbid.com/auctions/good-shepherd-school-auction-2021
http://gslcs.org/calendars


   

   
     Something to Consider...  

  
A wise man’s heart discerns both 
time and judgment – Ecclesiastes 
8:5
 
   What if you knew exactly how 
much time…how many years, 
days, hours… you would have 
here on Earth? Would you make 
any changes in the way you live 
your life? It’s a question worth 
considering.
   Of course, only God knows how 
many days your life will contain. 
And although He most likely isn’t 
going to reveal that information 
to you, He has given some good 
advice in the Scriptures. He 
admonishes you to be a good 
steward of time, to use it wisely, 
sober-mindedly. And you aren’t 
to assume that you will be here 
even one more day… for no one 
knows what lies ahead. The 
bottom line is, entrust yourself 
to God and let Him help you 
make every minute count.

                                       
   Robert Mayhew, Principal 

Charger Headlines Continued...

The purpose of Good Shepherd Lutheran School is to provide each student with a quality Christian  
Education.  We recognize that this begins with the premise that Jesus Christ is our Lord and Savior and  

in Him we have eternal life.  The curriculum and all activities are developed around this premise.

Pastor’s Corner
This weekend our youth will make a public profession 
of faith. They have studied the basic teachings of the 
Bible and can say, “This is what I believe.” We pray 
that God, who brought them to this faith, will continue 
to strengthen them in faith and love in Jesus. If you 
would like to know more about what we believe, we 
have a video summary of that on our website. Just go 
to the “I’m New Here” on our website and look for the 
Seventy-Five Minute Summary of the Lutheran Faith.  - Pastor Walther

GSLS Track Team   
Congratulations to the GSLS track team on their 
performances at the Good Shepherd track meet! 
Good luck tomorrow at the Belleville meet. 

Last Day for Hot Lunch
The last day school hot lunches will be served is 
Friday, May 14th.  The last week of school (May 17-21), your child will 
need to bring a lunch from home.  In keeping with our rules from the 
beginning of the school year, no fastfood/restaurant lunches should 
be delivered to students during the school day. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

Blood Drive
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church and School are once again holding the 
Mississippi Valley Regional Blood Drive on Monday, 
May 17th, from 1:30-6:00 p.m.  The donor bus will 
be located on the front parking lot.  They do ask 
that you make a reservation to comply with their 
restrictions.  You can contact the Regional Blood 
Center or Peg Rincker (princker@gslcs.org) to save 
a spot.  Please consider donating to this need - and 
don’t forget, the school can receive a grant for 20 units donated!!!!

Charger Bucks-Scrip Gift Cards GIFT GUIDE
Needing a gift?  Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, and graduations-Gift cards 
make the perfect gift! Check out the new SCRIP GIFT GUIDE here. 
Use the Raise Right app to shop gift cards right from your phone. 
50% of your credits earned go towards the reduction of your tuition 
or donate your credits toward Good Shepherd Lutheran School’s 
General Fund. 

In Our Prayers This Week 
Each week the faculty prays for our students and their families.  This 
week we will be lifting up Bhavneet S., Natalie S., Rylen T., and Mya 
W.  We also continue to pray for Mr. Rincker as he recovers from neck 
surgery.  Please remember these and others in your prayers. 

https://www.goodshepherdcollinsville.org/home
https://www.shopwithscrip.com/giftguide?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=121015780&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_aNGg6PROCB3lFhyzphm7ykzrHVcBEpkxF1zRHSTkn7fv26W0z-Uf2umjCCa-N9FqpK5ehLcF8EfGrF_VQVxfHuLJ-dA&utm_content=121015780&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.raiseright.com/


ECC-Grade 8 Spring Concerts and Programs

Sunday, May 2, 2021
2:00 PM---3 year old preschool program (Hill and Jackson)
3:00 PM---4 year old preschool program (Klaas and Nobbe)
3:45 PM---1st grade program (Lingafelter and Robinson)
4:45 PM---2nd grade program (Batty and Rincker)
5:45 PM---Kindergarten graduation (Krause) 

Tuesday, May 4, 2021
6:30 PM---5th-8th Grade program

Preschool-2nd Grade
Preschool-2nd grade will participate in programs by grade. Each program will be approximately 20 minutes long. 
The Preschool-2nd grade programs will be held in the front parking lot with the students performing from the 
sidewalk near the school main entrance. Families may park in the front parking lot and bring lawn chairs to sit 
and listen to the program. Families will be responsible for making sure their seats are reasonably distanced from 
other families. Because this is an outdoor event where more than adequate distancing is possible, face coverings 
will be optional for audience members. Students should arrive with a face covering in place but may be allowed to 
remove them during the actual program if their class numbers allow for adequate distancing in the performance 
area. (If you prefer that your child does not remove his or her face covering even when well distanced, please 
discuss that with your child as it will be their responsibility to keep it in place. You may also notify your child’s 
teacher and Mr. Stegman but it will ultimately be the child’s responsibility.) 

PLEASE arrive no earlier than 15 minutes prior to your child’s program and leave promptly after your child’s program 
so that the lot is clear for the next class! The preschool-2nd grade programs will be held on Sunday, May 2nd, 
2021. If the programs are not possible due to rain, the rain date will be Sunday, May 16th, 2021 at the originally 
scheduled times. 

Students may wear nice dress clothes of any color, school standardized dress, or school year theme t-shirts with 
dress pants or standardized dress pants/shorts/skirts/jumpers. Please do not wear denim or t-shirts other than the 
school year theme t-shirts.

5th-8th Grade 
Tuesday, May 4th at 6:30 PM Grades 5-8 will present a concert with singing from the combined classes and a 
performance by the 5th-8th grade band members on the LOWER parking lot near the tracks door. Family members 
should bring a lawn chair to sit and listen to the program. Families will be responsible for making sure their 
seats are reasonably distanced from other families. Because this is an outdoor event where more than adequate 
distancing is possible, face coverings will be optional for audience members. Students should arrive with a face 
covering in place but may be allowed to remove them during the actual program when they are distanced in the 
performance area. Band members will be distanced from one another as they must remove face coverings to play 
instruments.  If the concert is not possible due to rain, the rain date will be Thursday, May 6th, 2021 at 6:30 PM. 

Parents please note: ALL STUDENTS are expected to attend their programs. Please contact Mr. Stegman AND your 
child’s teacher as soon as possible if your child must be absent for any reason. 
 
Enroll for the 2021-22 School Year
If you have not yet done so, NOW is the time to re-enroll your child(ren). You have easy access to re-enroll 
through the parent portal in FACTS or use this link to re-enroll through the school website.  (Our District Code 
is GS-IL). Please let your friends and neighbors know too, now is the time to call the office to set up a tour and 
find out more about our awesome school and all we have to offer! 

Scholarship Deadlines
Good Shepherd’s scholarship application is available through FACTS. Financial Assistance information can be 
found HERE.  

https://www.gslcs.org/


Large 
SpeciaLty

(or up to 4 
toppings)

STUFFED CRUST
$1200

$2400

AvAilAble on our website speciAls pAge.promo code:  24S2T
offer good for a limited time at participating u.s. papa John's restaurants; prices may vary. offer may require the purchase of multiple products.  limit ten toppings on original to ensure bake quality. no triple toppings or extra cheese. certain 
toppings may be excluded from special offer pizzas or require additional charge.  Additional toppings extra.  not valid with any other coupons or discounts. limited delivery area. Delivery may require a minimum purchase and delivery fee; 
delivery fee is not subject to discount.  Minimum purchase does not include tax, tip, or delivery fee. customer responsible for all applicable taxes.  ©2020 papa John's international, inc. All rights reserved.

offer valid through may 31, 2021. valid at participating papa John’s locations.offer valid through may 31, 2021. valid at participating papa John’s locations.

more SpeciaL offerS AvAilAble At  papajohnS.com

SaLeS amount donation %
0 to $300 15%
$301 to $1,200 20%
$1,201 & up 25%

order from papa john’S on

DonaTion 
PERCEnTagES

DonaTion 
PERCEnTagES

*must use School promo code when ordering on the app, by phone or online for school to receive credit.
*achieve $150 in sales and your school will be awarded a class pizzA pArty.

1 topping 
pizza& Large 2-topping

monday, apr 26

good Shepherd 
Lutheran School

501 belt line rd • 618-345-4444

your SchooL’S
promo code  SSg005








